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13th June 2025  

 

 

 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

I am writing to confirm the arrangements for the remainder of your child’s education in Year 11 at Etone 
College. 
 

On Monday 16th June all pupils must arrive in school by 8.45am at the very latest for their 

Physics examination. All pupils must wear full school uniform to exams and must be fully 
prepared with all equipment.  
 

Following this examination pupils will have break at the usual time of 11.15am. At the end of break, all 

pupils will make their way to the Main Hall for refreshments, shirt signing and photographs. 
 

At around 12.30pm pupils will be allowed to leave site, as for the vast majority, this examination will have 

been their final examination. 
 

If your child studies Design and Technology, they will be required on site on Tuesday 17th for 

a revision session from 9am until 11.15am.  On arrival they should report to the café to sign 

in.  
  

On Thursday 19th June, from 11.30am-12.45pm, we will be holding a leavers’ assembly in the 
School Hall to celebrate your child’s time here at Etone College. Pupils should arrive in the Café from 

11.00am for refreshments, Leavers’ hoodies and Prom tickets (if you have ordered them).  Pupils are not 

required to wear uniform.   
 

Donations of equipment, uniform, PE kit that pupils/families are willing to donate to support others would 

be gratefully received. For more substantial donations, pupils will be rewarded with an Amazon voucher as 

a small thank you.  
 

To support pupils, we provided revision guides for all subjects – please ensure that your child returns their 

revision guides on 19th June 2025 when they attend their leavers assembly.  
 

Finally, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support and to wish your 

child the best of luck in their ongoing examinations and future plans. I look forward to seeing those who 

are attending the Prom on Wednesday 25th June 2025. As a reminder, Prom arrivals from 6pm and 

carriages at 11pm.  
 

A reminder that GCSE examination results collection day is Thursday 21st August 2025 between 
8.30am and 11.00am. Should your child be unable to attend Etone College during these times to collect 

their results, you can email exams@etonecollege.co.uk to request that they are sent to you via email. 
 

Enrolment to Etone College Sixth Form will open on results day. Places are limited, so sign up 
early to make sure that you do not miss out! 
 

If there are any questions at all about these arrangements, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Hodgson 

in school. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mr I Smith 

Headteacher 

 

  

mailto:exams@etonecollege.co.uk


 

Date Subject Period Revision/Exam Arrival Time 

Monday 16th June Science  Breakfast Revision 8.15am 

Monday 16th June  Triple Science Physics Paper 

2 

Combined Science Paper 2  

 Exam 9.15am 

     

Tuesday 17th June  Technology (pupils can wear own 

clothes) 

P1, P2 Revision 8.45am 

     

Wednesday 18th June  Technology  Breakfast Revision 8.15am 

     

Wednesday 18th June  Design & Technology   Exam 9.15am 

     

Thursday 19th June  Leavers Assembly    11.00am-

12.45pm 

     

Wednesday 25th June  Etone Prom    6pm 

     

Thursday 21st August  Exam Results Day    From 8.30am 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 


